
Clive M. Stott 

Sincerely, 

Thank you. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you and the EPA staff a Merry Christmas. 

Can you please advise me where you are at with the differences between the EPA 
and Council in relation to this matter that we have discussed previously. 

Backyard burning on blocks greater than 2000 square meters 

Dear Sir, 

Mr. Alex Schaap 
Director 
Environment Protection Authority 
Level6 
134 Macquarie Street 
Hobart Tasmania 7001 
EPAEnquiries@environment.tas.gov.au 

19th December 2013 
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